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Letter of Reference 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I am writing this letter to support Mr. Denis Hoti’s job application. He has been engaged in our organization 

as volunteer since December 2020. 

For the time of volunteering he has helped with Web-programming workshops and participated on 

different activities of the organization, recently he has attended a Training Courses on Volunteerism. Hoti 

demonstrated to have strong quantitative and qualitative skills and has the social and communicative skills 

necessary for effective performance in group activities. He is very fluent in different languages and seems 

to be easygoing which gives him a friendly approach with others and team work spirit. He also proved to 

have good organizational skills and an eagerness to learn new experiences and challenges.  

While Mr. Hoti would seem to be younger than most students admitted to your company, his desire to get 

ahead and play an important step in rebuilding Kosovo make his application worth a serious consideration. 

I would strongly support his application to your company. I strongly recommend him for your program and 

wish him lots of success. 

 

Should you need any further information, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Sincerely 

Visar Haxhifazliu 

 
NGO THY, Executive Director       Prizren, 22.05.2021 
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